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This legislation just seems like an obvious step in our efforts to stop funding activities 

that harm the environment and contribute to climate change.  It's actually sad that we 

have to have legislation to do this but apparently that is the case.  As a PERS 

member I am especially appalled that my retirement is dependent on earnings from 

companies that are contributing to the climate effects we have all experienced - fires, 

heat, drought.  Please make sure this small step is taken to reduce our support of 

companies that need to go out of business. 


